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The Mystery of the Christopher 

[Romeoville, Ill. -Monday, February 17, 2020] Lewis University Theater Department  

presents “The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time” at Philip Lynch Theatre. It is 

about a 15-year-old Christopher that is gifted, and the audience is taken through his journey of 

finding out who killed his neighbor’s dog with that brings more mystery to his life.  

 

They will be showing it on Feb. 21 to 23. On Friday and Saturday, it will be shown at 7:30 p.m. 

and 2:30 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday.  

  

“I’m often asked why I choose a particular play to direct and I’m often at a loss to answer that 

question. With this play, however, it is an easy question to answer, even beyond the obvious 

answer that I find it wonderfully moving and beautifully written. I can even narrow my answer 

down to a single word, EMPATHY,” stated by Director Kevin Trudeau. 

  

Philip Lynch Theatre’s mission is to provide the community it serves with a diverse experience 

of cultural events. We hope that everyone feels welcome in our theater.  
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